
News From The KPSA 
 
A warm welcome to a new school year everyone, and especially to our new parents who have 
joined our Keble community this term.   
 
As we all adjust to a new school life and ways of working, we the KPSA (Keble Parents 
Social Association) are also looking at ways that we can continue the success of our previous 
fundraising efforts, whilst adhering to the Government guidelines.   
 
In the past, your generosity has allowed us to enrich the school life of the boys through new 
mini buses, 3D printers, state of the art robotics equipment and the refurbishment of the lower 
school playground (work will be carried out during October half term) to name a few.   
 
This year we are working towards reinstating the senior school library. After a generous 
donation from the Gelister family (a former Keble alumni), the KPSA will be working closely 
with the school to fund and reinstate the “Gelister Library” in the senior school building. 
 
Whilst the ever changing landscape is proving a challenging one, we are delighted to 
announce our first fundraising opportunity, at no extra cost to you.   
 
Some of you may already be familiar with AmazonSmile. For those not, AmazonSmile is a 
simple way for you to support a charity of your choice in a simple easy way, at no extra 
expense.   
 
When you shop at smile.amazon.com, you’ll find the exact same low prices, vast selection 
and convenient shopping experience as Amazon.com, with the added benefit that Amazon 
will donate 0.5% of your eligible purchases to your chosen organisation.   
 
Keble Prep School has been set up as one of the eligible charities so can be set as your chosen 
organisation to receive the donation.   
 
The KPSA is always being asked as to how you as parents can contribute towards raising 
funds for the school, outside the usual events, so we hope that this will be an easy way for 
everyone to do so.  
 
The process is fairly simple and should work on most devices. We’ve attached a how to guide 
to help you get started.   
 
Remember, it will not change anything about your subscriptions, it will just donate 0.5% of 
your spend to the KPSA.   
 
Feel free to share with friends and family.   
 
Wishing you all a wonderful year ahead.   
 
The KPSA 

http://smile.amazon.com



